
         

If you would like this publication in an alternate format or if you need reasonable accommodation to participate in this event, please call  

(954) 828-4755 or email strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov. 

MONDAY, MARCH 18, 2019 | 7:00-9:00 pm
New River Middle School - Auditorium/Cafeteria
3100 Riverland Road, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33312

COMMUNITY Meeting Notice

Vice Mayor Ben Sorensen and staff from the City of Fort Lauderdale’s Parks and Recreation 
Department and Transportation and Mobility Department, together with our partners at 
the Broward Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO), invite you to discuss upcoming 
roadway safety enhancements on Riverland Road and the new park coming to 2681 
Riverland Road.

Please join us to learn more about these two projects and provide your input as we work 
together to build a fully connected neighborhood!

If you would like additional information, please contact Vice Mayor Ben Sorensen 
at (954) 828-5004 or bsorensen@fortlauderdale.gov.  
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